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ADMINISTRATION: 
Staff Evaluations:   

 

Professional Development:  
 

● Attended bi-weekly GCASE meetings  
● Phone conference with OSE about upcoming partnership 
● Consultation provided to Dr. Coviello from St. Joesph’s University 
● Phone conference with LRC about Cultual responsiveness training 
● Handle with Care training  

 

DEPARTMENT NOTES:  
 

● Meetings with case managers and related services as needed 

● Multiple instructional assistant interviews 

● Meeting with Acenda for school year planning 

● LDTC interview 

 

INSTRUCTION: 
● Attended Admin Council meetings 

● ESY held 7/10/23 - 8/3/23 - approx. 67 students  

o Students focused on IEP goals and maintaining skills and routines to 

support IEP needs.  Students visited a farm, had a demonstration 

from Glassboro Fire Department and participated in games and 

water activities.   

 

COMMUNITY: 

 
● ACENDA filming of promotional videos at GHS (7/19/23)  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 


